Plan of Action

68 Wolcott St. Portland, ME

March 8, 2011

Captain Keith Gautreau/Portland Fire Department,
In response to the violations found on January 26, 2011. All will be corrected in a timely manor. The sprinkler has been added over the boiler. The electrical panels and washer/dryer receptacles will be properly secured and the hard wired smoke detectors will be added before April 1, 2011. The fire doors and the stairs off the middle second floor deck shall be constructed as soon as a permit is obtained and the frost is out of the ground, completed by June 1, 2001 

Respectfully,

Josh Wagner

130 Bancroft St.

Portland, ME
